
From: Ashley Heineman 

Date: Friday, March 22, 2024 

To: Mary Wong  

Subject: FEEDBACK REQUEST: Timing and Potential Deferral of ATRT4 and Related Community 

Engagement Activities 

 

Dear Mary, 

 

In response to Theresa’s letter, the RrSG does not object to a delay in ATRT 4. However, we urge 

ICANN to expedite pending work from ATRT3 and stress that these initiatives must address items of 

community-wide importance such as Transparency in Statements of Interests. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Ashley Heineman 

Chair, RrSG 


